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November 9th, 2021 
 
 
Product Change Notification for SM7 Varistor Series: PCN 5934E 

 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Littelfuse would like to notify you of a change related to SM7 Varistor Series:  
 
We are adding/qualifying a new molding material as an alternative solution for SM7 Varistor Series to secure 
raw material supply and continue product production and delivery. 
 
Existing and New/Alternative Material Summary  
 

Change Item Existing Material New/Alternative Material  

Molding Material  PPS1140A7 PPS1680 

 
According our thorough qualification test, the alternative molding material will maintain current product’s 
original electrical parameters, mechanical/dimensional specification, color, quality, reliability, and 
performance. 
 
The alternative molding material will be used for production from January 1st, 2022.  
 
Please see the following affected part numbers and respond to us by December 1st, 2021 to acknowledge 
this product change notification. If we do not hear from you, we will expect that this product change 
notification has been accepted and no further action is required. Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

8755 W. Higgins Road       Product Change Notice (PCN) 

Suite 500 
Chicago, IL 60631 

www.littelfuse.com 

 

 

 
 

Affected Part Number List 

V50SM7X3344N 

V50SM7 

V60SM7 

V115SM7 

V130SM7 

V140SM7 

V150SM7 

V175SM7 

V230SM7 

V250SM7 

V275SM7 

V300SM7 

V320SM7 

V385SM7 

V420SM7 

V460SM7 

V480SM7 

V510SM7 

V580SM7 

 
 
Best Regards 
Johnny Chang 
Product Manager 
Littelfuse, Inc. 
 

 


